## Dear Mr. Chidiac-

I am writing to ask that you please consider Stephanie Danziger for a position within our school district. I have had the pleasure to work with her as the President of our PTO and she truly is an exemplary volunteer who would be an asset to our district.

Over the years, Stephanie has been a steady volunteer. From organizing dances to her current role as Sixth Grade Activities Chair, she never hesitates to step in where needed no matter the job. Stephanie has excellent communication skills with me, our members and most importantly our staff having established strong working relationships with each of them. All flyers, information and paperwork are consistently out in a timely manner, never late, always well written and organized. I never worry about her as my chair as I know the events will be well run, organized and go off without a glitch. She is simply fantastic!

Stephanie demonstrates all those characteristics needed in a classroom but to me one of the most important ones is her relationship with our students. Each event that she has volunteered or chaired involves working directly with them or for them. She plans each event meticulously with each student in mind. She wants to make sure every child can take part and will enjoy it. In her current role, it is all about making sure one year is a memorable one and that every detail is seen to for shirts, dances, coordinating yearbook photos and of course the field day. Stephanie strives to take on a more personal role, working with our students directly and does so with a compassionate and caring heart connecting with each child and thinking of details that have not come to my mind. It is just one more thing that would make her an excellent addition to our staff.

I encourage you to please consider Stephanie for a position in our district. While I know it would be a loss for our organization it would be a gain for our students and for you.

Sincerely,

Lori Wyrsch, President, Stafford PTO